Max-Planck-Institut für Mathematik

Max Planck Institute for Mathematics



Max-Planck-Institut für Mathematik • Postfach 72 80 • 53072 Bonn

Dr. Honglei Lang China Agricultural University Qinghua East Road 17 Science Building 401 Haidian District, Beijing

P. R. CHINA

Managing Director Prof. Dr. Peter Teichner

Administration: Carina Stolz Tel.: +49 228 402-270 Fax: +49 228 402-275 invitation@mpim-bonn.mpg.de

May 14, 2018

Invitation

Dear Dr. Lang,

I would like to cordially invite you to the Max Planck Institute for Mathematics in Bonn, in the period from July 20, 2018 until September 9, 2018.

For your research work in collaboration with the mathematical community at our institute, we can offer you for the period from July 20, 2018 until August 31, 2018 a grant in the amount of EUR 2.900. By accepting this grant you do not become an employee of the Max Planck Society.

We understand that you will be financed by your own funds in the period from September 1-9, 2018.

Your name and affiliation will be added to our public guest list. Please find important advice and details concerning insurance, visa and housing on our website www.mpim-bonn.mpg.de (Services & Links).

The Max Planck Institute for Mathematics will provide help in your search for accommodation in Bonn. For further details please contact Mrs. Beljaars (e-mail: housing@mpim-bonn.mpg.de).

I very much hope that you will accept our invitation.

Sincerely

Professor Dr. Peter Teichner

i. V. Talin Tollood

